
FOSTER FOUNDATION HOLDS  
CELEBRATING 70 YEARS OF FOSTER-ING EXCELLENCE  

EXHIBIT AND RECEPTION 
 

October 4, 2016 Contact: Dr. William P. and Mary Ann Foster Foundation             
                     (850) 566-3872 

TALLAHASSEE -- Celebrating 70 years of the Marching “100,” the Dr. William P. and 
Mary Ann Foster Foundation is pleased to present an exhibit on the life and legacy of 
Dr. William P. Foster and the Florida Agricultural and Mechanical University (FAMU) 
Marching 100 Band.  The exhibit, honoring the band and its creator, will be held October 
22-31 at the Foster-Tanner Arts Gallery, located on the campus of FAMU.       

The exhibit, Celebrating 70 Years of Foster-ing Excellence, features selected 
memorabilia of Dr. Foster and the Marching 100 accomplishments from the Foster 
family collection.  

An opening reception will be at 6:15 p.m., with a short program at 7 p.m., Thursday, 
October 20.   

The exhibit will occupy both levels of the gallery’s entrance hall.  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

IF YOU GO 
Who:  The Dr. William P. and Mary Ann Foster Foundation  
What:  Celebrating 70 Years of Foster-ing Excellence Exhibit 
When:  October 15-31 at the Foster-Tanner Arts Gallery, 1630 Pinder Street, 
Tallahassee, Florida 32307   
 
Reception:  An opening reception will be on Thursday, October 20.  A reception is at 
6:15 p.m., with a short program following at 7 p.m. 

   
For More Information:  Thelma Crump, 850-566-3872, Dr. William P. and Mary Ann 
Foster Foundation. 
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